
Sherbrooke, March 1st, 1938. 

Dear Listener:- 

Thank you for your letter in appreciation of our 

Program, broadcasted on February 9th, between 

2 and 3 a. m. 

The Selections and time mentioned check with 

our Log. 

Hoping that you will remain tuned to C.H.L.T., 

Yours very truly, 

RADIO STATION C.H.L.T., 

Marcel PROVOST, 

Manager. 


